
4/10/2023 

 

For whom this may concern,  

 

I am writing today to support the Healthy Homes Program HB 2987. My career has been affiliated with 

Healthy Homes and have seen firsthand how supporting this can make impacts made for low income 

individuals.  

 

If there are any questions of concerns please feel free to reach out to me.  

 

 

Neal Jones 

503-369-6922 

nealjones81@gmail.com  


